
 

 

 

Draft Municipal Development Plan 
 

 

The Village of Stirling has prepared a Draft Municipal Development Plan (MDP) and 

Council wants to hear from you! 

The MDP is a long-range, general policy document intended to guide development 

toward the community’s desired future. As the primary land use planning and community 

development guiding document, the MDP helps Council and municipal staff make 

decisions on planning and development matters. 

In the Spring of 2021, the Village commenced the process of formulating the MDP. The 

process involved a review of existing land uses, identification of opportunities for 

community growth, and public consultation to identify goals and objectives. 

An important part in developing this Draft MDP was to ensure that it reflected the vision 

and concerns expressed by the people who live in Stirling. A community-wide survey was 

the first stage of public consultation followed by student surveys for Grades 6, 9 and 12. 

The feedback we received through public consultation and discussions amongst Council 

provided the foundation for the policies contained in this Plan. 

As the Village prepares to consider the Draft MDP, we invite you to review the draft 

document and let us know what you think! 

A public hearing will be scheduled prior to adoption of the plan with notice to follow, 
which is anticipated to occur in Summer 2022. 

 
Your input is important.   

The Village thanks you for your time and participation! 

Please provide your comments by June 20th, 2022 

The draft Municipal Development Plan is available for review… 

 

Online 
 

On the Village of Stirling website (stirling.ca). Please direct your 

comments/input to haileywinder@orrsc.com.  

 

Print 
A hard-copy is available for inspection at the Village Office during 

regular business hours, and comment sheets will be available. 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
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